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Brand Name 
Active 

Ingredient 
Packing Uses 

 

Dosage 
Price/P 

ack 
Label 

 

 
 

Alverde Insecticide 
SC 

 

 

 
Metaflumizone 

240 g/l 

 

 

 

500ml 

 

 

Against army worm, cut 
worms, Colorado beetles, 
noctuid, moth, corn borer. 

Lesser date palm moth. 

 

 

25ml - 
100ml/ 

hL 

 
 

 

 

 

Antal EC 
Broad Spectrum 

Insecticide 

 

 

 
Deltamethrin 25 

g/L 

 

 

 

1L 

 

 

General Insecticide 
Cutworms, Aphids, 

whitefly, moth, citrus black 
scale, Fruit fly, green bug 

etc… 

 
30- 

50ml/ 
100 L 

of 
water 

 
 

 

 

 
Spirodiclofen 240 

SC 

 

 
Spirodiclofen 

240gr/ltr 

 

 
 

250ml 

 

Inscticide & accaricide with 
strong efficacy to control 

mites. 

 

40ml/ 
100L of 
water 

  

 

 

 

 
Blitz 200 SL 

 

 
 

Acetamiprid 
200g/l of water 

 

 

 
500ml 

 

 

 
Flying Insects & Termites 

 

 
100ml/ 
20L of 
water 

 
 

 

 
Carial Star SC 

(Systemic Fungicide) 

 

Mandipropamid 
21.9% 

Difenoconazole 
21.9% 

 

 

250ml 

 

 

Systemic Fungicide for black 
scorch 

 

 

1ml/ 1L 

 
 

 

 
Lambda- 

Cyhalothrin 5% 
Capsule Suspension 

 

Lambda- 
Cyhalothrin 

50g/L 

 

 
1L 

Synthetic pyrethroid 
insecticide for Thrips, Flea 

beetle, fruit borer, pod 
borer, etc… 

 

250- 

500ml 
/ Ha 

 
 

 



 
Mido 20% SL 

(Systemic Insecticide) 

 
Imidacloprid 

20% 

 

Liter 
Systemic insecticide for 

beetles, borers, mealy bugs, 
leaf minor and white fly. 

 
50-75 

ml 

 
 

 

 

Kingbo Pro SL 
(botanical Insecticide 

& Acaricide) 

 

 

Matrine 0.6% 

 

 

500ml 

 

Aphids, mites, psilla, 
diamond back moth, red 

mite, tow spotted mite etc.. 

1.5 – 
2ml/ 
Liter of 
water 

 
 

 

 
 

Sfenvalo Star 
Emulsifiable 
Concentrate 

 

 
Esfenvalerate 

2.5% 

 

 

1L 

For Aphids, caterpillars, 
lobestiabrotana. 

Synthetic pyrethroids acts by 
contact & ingestion in the 

control of a large number of 
pest in various crops. 

 

0.4 – 
0.6 l / 

Ha 

 
 

 

 
 

Tomcato 
Herbicide SL 

 

Glyphosate 
(isoprpylamine 

salt) 36% 

 

 
Liter 

Uses: Pathways against weeds, 
irrigation channels against 
weeds, fire breaks against 

weeds, Extensive herbaceous 
cover - woody plants against 
annual and perennial weeds 

 

100- 
400 
l/ha 

  

 

 
Imaxi 35% SC 

(Systemic Insecticide) 

 
Imidacloprid 

35% 

 

 
250ml 

Systemic insecticide for 
beetles, borers, mealy bugs, 

leaf minor and white fly. 

 
15- 

25ml 

 
 

 

 

Tandem ZC 
(Systemic Insecticide 
+ General Pesticide) 

Thiamethoxam 
11.6% 

+ 
Lambda-Cyhalothrin 

3.5 % 

 

 

250ml 

Turf Pest: Ants, Armyworms, 
Black turf grass ataenius, 

bluegrass, billbug (adults & 
larvae), crickets, cutworms, 
Grasshoppers, beetles etc… 

 
16- 

32ml/ 
Gallon 

 
 

 

Nexide CS 

(General Pesticide) 
Gamma- 

Cyhalothrin 
60g/L 

 

 
250ml 

leaf beetle, stem beetle, 
weevil, rape beetle, 

seedpod, aphids, peas moth, 
armyworms, cutworms 

 
50- 

60ml 

 

 

 
Helios 480 EC 

(General Pesticide) 

 
 

Chlopyrifos 48% 

 
 

1L 

Stem borer, Date palm red 
weevil, fruit stalk borer, 
Mealy Bug, plant hopper, 
white grubs, and caterpillars. 

1-2ml 
per 1 
liter of 
water 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Merit Turf 

 

 

Imidacloprid 
0.5% 

 

 

 
Kg 

Granular Insecticide for 
oryctes and white grubs, 

cockchafer, garden chafer, 
summer chafer, Leather 

Jacket. Insecticide for lawns 
of parks and gardens, and 

sports and recreation zones. 

 

 

 
3G/M2 

  

 

 

 

 
Deltarin 2.5% EC 

 

 

Deltamethrin 
2.5% W/V 

 

 

 
1L 

 

A non-systemic pyrethroid 
insecticide, for rodent 

worms, white fly, tunnel 
makers, aphids etc… 

 

10- 
15ml/2 

0L of 
water 

 
 

 



Bermictine EC Abamectin- 1.8% 1 L Insecticide-Acarecide 

Red spider, mites, red mite, 

citrus bud mite, leaf miner, 

wood worm  

50ml/10 l 

of water 

 
 

Acetamprid 50 WG Acetamprid-50% 200 

gram 

Very effective insecticide that 

provides superior control 

against red palm weevil. It 

provides also triple protection 

against all 3 life stages( 

ovicidal, adulticidal and 

larvacidal) 

50-

75g/Ha. 

 
 

Airone Liquido SC Copper 

Oxychloride-136g, 

copper hydroxide-

136g 

1 L Fungicide-Pesticide 

In a suspension concentrate 

formulation is effective against 

a wide range of fungicides & 

bactericides protecting several 

crops 

  

 

Proxanyl SC Propamocarb 

hydrochloride-

400g, cymoxanil 

1 L Fungicides for potatoes 

This product has the potential 

to develop resistance in the 

context of resistance 

management you must follow 

the advice given in the 

information massages. 

2-2.5 

L/Ha 

 
 

Spectrum SC Azoxystrobin 

250g/L 

250 ml Systemic fungicide with good 

protection result and long 

lasting effect it preventing 

development and diseased 

lesion after application   

  
 

Poltiglia 20 PB 

Manica WP 

Copper 20% from 

bordeaux mixture 

1 kg Is a fungicide with 

multifunctional actions through 

it contact it control a wide 

range of parasitic fungus that is 

sensitive in copper 

800-

1600g/ha 

 

 

Ridomil Gold GR Metalaxyl-

M(mefenoxam)-

25g/kg 

 Is a systemic fungicide 

distributed throughout the plant 

in roots, shoots and leaves It 

provides control of fungus 

from within the plant by 

inhibiting fungal growth and 

reproduction 

10-

20kg/ha 

20-

40g/tree 

 
 

DISPER Fer 6% GS IRON WSG-FB 1 kg Water soluble granules with 

fluid bed technology. 

High efficacy iron chelate stop 

to ferric chlorosis, more 

efficient nutrition and increase 

of production 

  
 



Siapton Organic matter- 

59.36% Nitrogen-

9.99%, pH-6.4 

1 kg Improves crop productivity and 

promotes plant vigor in 

agricultural, pasture, turf and 

ornamental crops 

150-200 

ml/100L 

 
 

Neem Shield Herbal Liquid 

Fertilizer Organic 

matter 90%  

pH 6% 

250ml Herbal liquid fertilizer which 

provides a natural shield and 

immunity to plants against pest 

and diseases. 

  
 

NPK 18-18-5  Fertilizer bag 25 

kgNitrogen(N)18 % 

Phosphorus 

(P2O5)18 % 

Potassium (K2O)5% 

Sulphur (S)4 % 

Magnesium 

(MgO)1.5 % 

Bag    

 

NPK 12-12-17  Fertilizer bag 25 

kg  

Bag     

 

NPK 15-15-15 Fertilizer Bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 
NPK 18-18-18 Fertilizer bag 25 

Kg  

Bag    

 

NPK 20-20-20 Fertilizer bag 

25Kg 

Bag    

 



Mono Potassium 

Phosphate  

Fertilizer bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 

NPK 28-14-14 Fertilizer bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Single Super 

Phosphate  

Fertilizer Bag 25 

KgFertilizer Bag 

50 Kg 

Bag    

 

Fertil Urea Fertilizer Bag 50 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Phosphoric Acid-85% Fertilizer Bag 50 

Kg 

Can    

 

Eddha-Fe 6% Pkt/1Kg Pkt    

 

Ammonium Sulphate Fertilizer bag 25 

KG 

Bag    

 



Urea Phosphate  Fertilizer bag 50 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Magnesium Nitrate  Fertilizer Bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Potassium Nitrate  Fertilizer Bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Potassium Sulphate  Fertilizer bag 25 

Kg 

    

 

      
 

Magnesium Sulphate Fertilizer 25 Kg Bag    

 

NPK 12-12-36 Fertilizer bag 25 

Kg 

Bag    

 

Rootex 4 Alpha Naphthy 

Acetic Acid 0.4%  

Bottle    

 



Agri-Flex Thiamethoxam 

13.9% 

Bottle White Fly,Green Peach 

aphid,onionThrips,Leafhopper, 

Psylids, Leaf Minors, Two 

Spotted Spider Mite 

60ML 

/300-600  

/Liter / 

hectare   

 

 

Tandem 250ML 
Lambda-

Cyhalothrin 
3.5% 

Bottle 
Bed Bugs Fleas (Outdoors) 

Scorpions, Wasps, 
Hornets and Yellow 

Jackets, Spiders Carpenter 
Ants, Carpenter Bees,Dry 

Wood,  

5 ML/ 1 
Liter  

 

 

Endigo ZC 250 ML 
Lambda-

Cyhalothrin 
9.49% 

Bottle 
Colorado Potato Beetle , 
Cutworn Species , Flea  
Beetle Species (Adult) 
Leafhopper Species, 

Saltmarsh Caterpillar, 
Sweet Potato Hornwor & 
Woolybear Cateropillar 

Species 

0.30-
0.44 
l/ha 

 

 

Merit Turf  
Imidacloprid 
0.5% 

1 Kg 
Cockchafer (Melolontha 

Melolontha) Garden 
Chafer (Phyllopertha 

horticola). Summer Chafer 
(Amphimallon Solstitialis) 

Leather Jaket (Tipula 
Paludosa) 

300 
Grm/10

0 sq 
Mtr 

 

 
 

Talisman  
Nicsulfaron 

40 g/L 

1 Liter 
Board Leaf Weeds, 
Perennial and annual 
grass   

1-15 
Liter in 

200-
400 

Liter Of 
Water  

 

 

Proxanil SC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

400 g/L Of 
Propamoca
rb 
Hydrochlori
de and 50 
g/L Of 
Cymoxanil  

1 Liter 
Potato (Phytophthora) 

 
 
 

2-2,5 
L/ha  

 

 

Cropro Stealth   
Miticide 

&Insecticide  

Abmaectin 18 
GM/LTR 

1 Liter 
Leaf-Miner,two Spotted 
Spider Mites  Alphids, 
White Fly, Caterpillar Two 
Spotted Spider Mite 
aphids, White Fly 

50-100 
ML 

/100 
Liter Of 
Watter 

 

 



Envoy 1.8 EC 
Abamectin 

1.8% W/W 

1 Liter 
Leaf Miner (Linomyza 
Sativae )Diamondback 
moth (Plutella  Xylostella) 
Carmine Mite European 
Red Mite ) 

450ML/
ha 

 

 

Desert 
Liqui-Fert 
Seaweed 

Organic Matter 
22.5% 

Nitrogen 7% 

P205 0% 

K20  5.5% 

1 Liter 
Soil , Root and Plant  
Strengthner  

10 ML 
Per 1 
Liter 

 

 

Deltamethrin 
2.5% Deltamethr

in 2.5% 

1 Liter 
White Fly Cotton 
bollworn, Cutworn Green 
Stink Bug, Alphids Thrips 
Leaf Louse  Pluse Seed 
Buds Colorado Potato 
beetle , Olive Moth , Olive 
Fly 

30-40-
50-

100/10
0 Liter 

Of 
Water 

 

 

Deltamethrin 25 
g/L Deltamethrin 

25 g/L 

1 Liter 
Cabbage Moth Whitefly 
Aphid  , Aphid, Worms, 
Leafhop Pers , Potato 
Beetle , Red Palm Weevil 
Stalk Borer Stem Borer, 
Lesser Date Moth 

100-
200-
/100 

Liter Of 
Water 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


